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New Hampshire Secretary of State and Deputy Secretary of State Announce Winners of the “I 
Voted” Sticker Contest 

Over 1,000 fourth grade students across the state submitted sticker designs. 
 

CONCORD, NH (October 24, 2023): New Hampshire Secretary of State David M. Scanlan and Deputy Secretary 
of State Erin T. Hennessey are pleased to announce the three winners of the first-ever “I Voted” Sticker 
Contest! 
 
Of the over 1,000 designs submitted by fourth graders from around the state of NH, Grace of Milton, Jacob of 
Auburn, and Rilynn of Mont Vernon were chosen as the winners by local town and city clerks during their 
annual conference in October. Each design captures the spirit of New Hampshire and encourages all voters to 
take part in NH elections.  
 

 
The winning designs will be printed as “I Voted” stickers and distributed during the 2024 New Hampshire 
Presidential Primary. Grace, Jacob, and Rilynn will also be invited to the State House to have lunch with 
Secretary Scanlan and Deputy Secretary Hennessey.   
 
The Secretary of State would like to thank the Department of Education, the New Hampshire School 
Administrators Association, and the local town and city clerks for their help facilitating this contest. The 
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Secretary of State’s Office loved looking through all the submissions and would like to thank every fourth 
grader that participated in the contest and the teachers who encouraged them to do so.   
 
Erin Hennessey, Deputy Secretary of State: “We were thrilled by the number of submissions we received from 
highly engaged fourth graders across New Hampshire. Their designs showed a high level of talent, home state 
pride, and engagement in our election process. It was difficult to pick just three winners!”  
 
 


